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To the Pompano Beach Board of Appeals

Date: June 17, 2021

Re:  P&Z #21-11000009 LN-128 – Request for Variance at 2749 SE 11th Street

The signers of the attached letter are very much supportive of our neighbors
improving their properties as well as the neighborhood.  However, there are limits
to the scope and scale of what landowners should be allowed to build to preserve
the character and quality of the neighborhood as well as preserve the harmony
within the neighborhood.  For the reasons listed in the attached letter, the signers
feel that this request for variance should be denied.  The landowners requesting
the variance have been good neighbors and the signers of this letter bear no
personal grudge. 

The attached letter has been signed by the following owners of surrounding
properties that are all within the 500’ radius map: 

Name                                    Address

Thomas Kramme              2632 SE 10th Ct

Greg Cousins                      2645 SE 11th St

Marla Killmon                    2719 SE 11th St

Sean Smith                          2615 SE 11th St

Michael Degen                  2651 SE 10th Ct

Michael Douglass             2648 SE 10th Ct

Norma Ramelli                   2637 SE 10th Ct

Gloria Hahner                    2569 SE 10th Ct
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Bruce Batura                      2557 SE 11th St

We respectfully request acknowledgment that this email and letter have been
received.


